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Dear Supporters of Tayler and Lorin Norris,

Thank you for your prayers and support for the Norris family as they have been serving
in Africa. I have been excited, as [ am sure you have been, with the ministry progress
that the Norrises have had on their first term. As you know, they have been involved in
language study as well as an internship in the city of Chipata, Zambia, nearby the
Mozambique border.

Over the past few months, I have been in communication with Tayler and Lorin
regarding their plans for the upcoming year. At this time, they feel that it is the Lord’s
direction for their family to stay in Zambia and start a new ministry there. After
discussions with their pastor who is in agreement, the leadership of BIMI has approved
a field change for the Norris family from Mozambique to Zambia. We are excited for them
as they have clear direction from the Lord. They appreciate your continued prayers and
support as they continue their work for the Lord in Zambia.

Your co-laborer for Africa,

o (A

Eric Bohman
Africa Field Director
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